

OFFICE OF STUDENT ACTIVITIES

October 1, 2003

College of Republicans c/o Paul Schafer GU MSC #724 Spokane, WA 99258

Dear College of Republicans,

A complaint has been made against your club in regards to the flyers that you posted around campus. A copy of the flyer has been enclosed for your viewing. The complaint is that you printed "the LEFT HATES..." and they feel that this slogan was discriminatory.

The Clubs Office has decided not to take any action against your club; however, we wanted to inform you of the complaint. While we understand that it was not your fault that this flyer was approved, we do ask that in the future you watch what information is printed on your flyers. This complaint will be included in your file; however, the club will not have any sanctions brought against them.

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know.

Sincerely,

Shannon M. Haines

GSBA Clubs and Organizations Vice President

x4087

Anna Gonzales

Activities Coordinator

x4069

enclosure